
Jed Margolin 

From: "Wheeler, Jim Assemblyman" <Jim.Wheeler@asm.state.nv.us>
To: <jm@jmargolin.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2012 3:28 PM
Subject: your letter
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4/14/2013

Dear Mr. Margolin:

I wanted to let you know that I am in receipt of your letter dated 12/3/12, regarding the Open Meeting Laws. 

Sorry it took so long to get back to you but besides the holidays, I recently went through some surgery that put 

me out of commission for a while.

I can see by your letter that you have pursued this issue as far as you can go as a citizen and I applaud you for 

your involvement. However, as I’m sure an involved citizen like yourself is aware, each Legislator only gets a 

finite number of Bill Draft Request’s each session and those BDR’s are required to be presented by 12­10­12 for 

consideration and drafting. While we can submit one more by 2­11­13, all my BDR’s, including the last one, are 

spoken for.

If this issue continues to present itself, I would like you to contact me again sometime before the next session 

and I will research it and possibly request a change in the law. No guarantees, as I always research a problem 

completely before committing, but I will look into it.

Sincerely,

Jim Wheeler

Nevada State Assemblyman,

District 39

(775) 684­8842 office

Jim.wheeler@asm.state.nv.us


